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                           Liggett Street  Elementary School

Looking Forward to a Great New Year!
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Dear Parents: 

My name is Mrs. Maribel Muneton, and I will be your child’s fourth-grade teacher this year.  You and I will be spending more time with your child in the upcoming school year than any other adult.  Because of this, I’d like to take this opportunity to tell you a few things about by myself-both personality and professionally.

I received my B.A. degree in Child and Adolescent Development and in Psychology from California State University, Northridge.  This will be my first year teaching in Liggett Street Elementary School-and my first year teaching ever!

I have planned an exciting year for my students.  With the special assistance of my instructional aide, Mr. Flores, we will reach our goal for each student to read and report on at least one free-reading book a month.

You are the most important people in your child’s life, and we need to work together for your child’s benefit.  I need you to support my academic, homework and discipline efforts, and I will keep you informed about your child’s progress.  With school and home working together, I know my students can have a successful year.
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I look forward to meeting you personally at Back-to-School Night on September 30. 
Sincerely,                            

Mrs.  Maribel Muneton

